St. Peter's Primary School



Newsletter: 19th April 2024

News:

Year 5 have started to explore angles. This week, we were allowed to write on the tables! Miss Stewardson had created a spider's web on each of our tables using masking tape and we needed to identify whether the angles that we could see were acute, obtuse or right angles. **Miss Stewardson**





Today we say goodbye, for now, to Mrs E Smith our Reception class teacher as she begins her maternity leave. The children in Reception made a lovely card and they each wrote a lovely message to Mrs Smith. The staff and children wish you a wonderful maternity leave filled with love, laughter, and lots of snuggles with your new baby.







Tip Top Friyay!

Starting on Friday 26th April and every Friday thereafter, we will hold an ice lolly sale to raise funds for our outdoor areas in school.



All Ice Iollies are 50p

Breakfast Club and After School Provision:

Please note: <u>ALL SESSIONS MUST BE PRE-BOOKED.</u>

Breakfast club is available from 7:45am and is £3.50 per child, per session, reduced to £3.00 per child for siblings.

After school provision is available until 5:30pm **PROMPT** and is £5.00 per child, per session, reduced to £4.00 per child, per session for siblings. Please note, late collection will incur a charge.

Please ensure you book after school provision via the MCAS app by 12 noon of that day. If you have any problems with this, contact Mrs Unwin in the office.

Prepared for School:



Please come to school dressed in your Forest School clothes, with your outdoor boots/wellies in a carrier bag.

Reception - Wednesday

Year 2 - Thursday



Reception – Tuesday - wear kit to school Year 1 – Thursday – wear kit to school Year 2 – Monday – wear kit to school Year 3 – TUESDAY – wear kit to school

Year 4 – FRIDAY – wear kit to school

Year 5 – Monday – wear kit to school Year 6 – Thursday – bring kit and change in school

When children come in kit it allows for more time to be used as physical activity rather than time changing.

Attendance:

Attendance this week is 94.4 %

If your child is well enough to attend school, please send them as it is vital they attend school as regularly as possible. If your child has been off school with a sickness bug, they only need to be 48 hours clear before they return. Absences must be reported daily either via message through the MCAS app, emailing

gunwin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk or calling the school on 01885 483237.

Highest Class attendance this week goes to:

YEAR 1 YEAR 3 YEAR 6

(joint winners)

Our Thrive classroom would like clean jar/sauce jars please.

If you have any, please bring them in next week.

Thank you





<u>April</u>

30th NSPCC Workshop – year 2, year 5 and year 6

May

6th Bank Holiday 13th-16th SATS week – year 6 24th End of Summer Term 1

Awards:

	Pupil of the Week	Book Worm	Behaviour Champion
Nursery	Fin R	Jasper	Hallie
Reception	Keira & Darcy W	Else & Archer	Max
Year 1	Eva & Alfie	Thomas	Flo
Year 2	Asher	Amelia	Juan
Year 3	Faith	Johan	Lily
Year 4	Gracie	Ezrain	Rozalia
Year 5	Ayanna	Danella	Emilia
Year 6	Livvie	Neve	Brianna

The School Photographer was in school today to take class and year 6 leavers photographs.



If you pre-registered with

www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk photography then you will receive your class photo via email. If you did not pre-register then you will need a code to access your photos on the Carmel Jane website. We will issue these next week.



Theo (Y4)

Esmae (Y5)